ROBINSON &COLELLP KENNETH C. BALDWIN

Law Offices
BOSTON
PROVIDENCE
HARTFORD

NEW LONDON
STAMFORD
WHITE PLAINS
NEW YORK CITY
ALBANY
SARASOTA

wwuw.rc.com

280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597
Main (860) 275-8200
Fax (860) 275-8299
kbaldwin@rc.com

Direct (860) 275-8345

Also admitted in Massachusetts

April 10, 2013

Via Electronic and U.S. Mail

Robert Stein

Chairman

Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Docket No. 265A — Application of Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. to
Modify Siting Council Certificate (Docket No. 265) for the Existing
Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation (Dry Storage System) at Millstone
Power Station, Rope Ferry Road, Waterford, Connecticut

Dear Chairman Stein:

I write on behalf of Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. (“DNC”), regarding the
Council’s pending decision in the above-referenced docket. DNC understands that the
delays associated with the Council’s hearing process will cause the Council to exceed the
six month time period within which a decision on this matter must, by statute, be made.
Consistent with the provisions of Section 16-50p of the General Statutes, DNC consents
to an extension of the Council’s decision-making time period through May 31, 2013.

Sincerely,

Kenneth C. Baldwin

KCB/kmd

Copy to:
Parties and Intervenors of Record
Lillian M. Cuoco, Esq.
Kevin R. Hennessy
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